
Every morning, City of Lake 
Ozark Water and Sewer 
Department employees 
gather at the Utility Office 
under the big blue water 
tower adjacent on 
Mockingbird Road on W 
Road. Department head 
Nathaniel Boggs updates 
his co-workers, does some 
problem solving and makes 
assignments.
Boggs has been with the 
city for 17 years, and 
officially became Utility 
Superintendent in 2008 after 
serving as interim 

superintendent for two 
years.
Boggs oversees the two 
departments, directs the 
staff, takes water samples 
and other duties associated 
with providing quality water 
and sewer service to Lake 
Ozark residents.
A graduate of Iberia High 
School, he now lives in 
Tuscumbia. He and his wife 
have two children.
In his spare time, Boggs 
enjoys watching his children 
play sports, hunts and fishes 
and spends time with 
friends.
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